
WWW.BURR.COM

Burr Listed to Tampa Bay Business Journal's 
2017 Intellectual Property Attorneys List
Firm News
04.11.2017
 

In an article published on April 7, 2017 in the print edition of the Tampa Bay Business Journal, Burr &
Forman is recognized for making the 2017 list of Intellectual Property Attorneys in Tampa. According to
the article, Burr & Forman ranks fourth out of the top 25 law firms in the market.

For the full article, subscribers may view the digital edition of the Tampa Bay Business Journal may click
here.


